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August 2014 

Freedom of Information Request 

Thank you for your email of 18 August 2014 in which you asked for the following information in respect of the Civil Procedure Rule Committee:

“I am writing to obtain information about the number of employees who received remuneration of more than £100,000 in 2013-14. 

Remuneration includes, but is not limited to: salary, fees, allowances, bonuses, benefits in kind, compensation for loss of office and employers’ pension contributions. 

Please make clear if the response includes staff from schools or subsidiary companies under your remit and list those organisations. Please also indicate which employees work for each school or subsidiary. 

To outline my query as clearly as possible, I am requesting: 

1. The total number of employees who received remuneration equal to, or in excess of £100,000 in 2013-14.

2. For those who received remuneration In excess of £150,000:

                i.    The employee’s name

                ii.    The employee’s job title

               iii.    The remuneration received by the employee

               iv.    An itemised list of expenses claims made by the employee. If an 


itemised list is not available, please provide the amount the 


employee claimed in expenses in 2013-14

My preferred format to receive this information is electronically, but if that is not possible I will gladly accept letters at the address below.”
Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

There are no employees of the Civil Procedure Rule Committee.  

Members of the Civil Procedure Rule Committee (CPRC) are appointed, rather than employed.  They fall into three categories, ex-officio judiciary, judicial and non-judicial appointments.  The two ex-officio judicial appointments are the Master of the Rules and the Deputy Head of Civil Justice.  The other judicial appointments are two High Court Judges and one High Court Master, one Circuit Judge and two District Judges.  For your information Judicial salaries are published at: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/judicial-salaries-and-fees-2014-15
The non-judicial members of the CPRC made up of barristers, solicitors and lay advisers are not employed or paid for their services. 

You can also find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents).
You have the right to appeal our decision if you think it is incorrect. Details can be found in the ‘How to Appeal’ section attached at the end of this letter.
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